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Sen. Bradley applauds dental benefits for adults under Medicaid now law   

SB 422 makes coverage available under state plan   

 

CONCORD, NH – Majority Leader Jeb Bradley (R-Wolfeboro) issued the following statement 

today regarding SB 422: 

 

    “Now that SB 422 has been signed into law, adults in New Hampshire who are covered by 

the state’s Medicaid plan will be able to receive the oral health treatment they need.  Getting this 

critical legislation passed was a top priority and I am delighted it received bi-partisan support. 

Good dental health is essential.  It can affect a person’s overall health and the ability to maintain 

a job.  Adults covered under this plan will also have less need for pain management, fewer 

surgeries, and brighter futures. The state will see lower health care costs and coverage will be 

paid for with a federal/state match. Today, we told our adults on Medicaid who are suffering 

from oral health issues that help is on the way.”        
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